
KENSINGTON	POLICE	PROTECTION	AND	COMMUNITY	SERVICES	DISTRICT		
	
	
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MEETING	
OCTOBER	15,	2019	
ITEM:	5.a	
	

KPPCSD:	REQUEST	FROM	THE	POLICE	CHIEF	OF	THE	CITY	OF	EL	CERRITO	FOR	A	
45	DAY	EXTENSION	TO	THE	OCTOBER	15,	2019	DUE	DATE	FOR	SUBMITTAL	OF	
PROPOSALS	TO	THE	POLICE	SERVICES	REQUEST	FOR	PROPOSAL	

	

SUMMARY	

The	District	authorized	sending	a	Request	of	Proposal	(RFP)	to	the	Cities	of	Albany,	
Berkeley	and	El	Cerrito	and	the	Contra	Costa	Sheriff’s	Office.	The RFP sought proposals to 
provide police services in whole or in part (i.e., a hybrid approach). To date the City of 
Berkeley and the County Sheriff have decided to not submit a proposal. 
 
The City of El Cerrito is developing a potential proposal and has asked for a 45-day 
extension. The letter from the El Cerrito Police Chief is included in the packet 
	
	
	
RECOMMENDATIONS:	

	
	
Approve	a	45-day	extension	to	the	Police	Services	Request	for	Proposal.	
	
	
	
FISCAL	IMPACT:		

	
No	immediate	impact	

	
	
	
ATTACHMENTS:		
	
September	30,	2019	letter	from	El	Cerrito	Police	Chief	Paul	Keith	
	
	
SUBMITTED	BY:	Anthony	Constantouros,	General	Manager		


